
In response to nbn co’s recent Operations Bulletin on 25 June 2021 to RSPs regarding their HFC 
Recommencement Plan, we are advising further changes to the managed disconnection 
arrangements for legacy copper (and legacy HFC) services. 
 
nbn co’s Operations Bulletin advised that nbn co plan to progressively recommence taking HFC new 



Next Steps: 
 
We will continue to monitor the appropriateness of the above arrangements together with risks to 
service continuity, in association with nbn co’s pause on accepting new orders for nbn HFC services 
at unconnected locations and the implementation of their HFC Recommencement Plan. Any 
additional material changes to the approach outlined above will be advised to you as soon as 
possible. 
 


